
THE RUSSIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH
Department for External Church Relations

Discussion in DECR on prospects for dialogue with
German Lutherans

 On April 23, 2021, a virtual conference took place on issues concerning cooperation between the
Russian Orthodox Church and the Evangelical Church in Germany. 

Participating in it were Hieromonk Stephen (Igumnov), Department for External Church Relations
(DECR) secretary for inter-Christian relations; Dr V. Langpape, senior counsellor of the Evangelical
Church in Germany on relations with Orthodox Churches; Hierodeacon Peter (Akhmatkhanov) and Ms.
M. B. Nelyubova, DECR staff members. 

They discussed the agenda of the bilateral dialogue and prospects for its further development taking
into account the current epidemiological situation. 
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